
 

LUNCHTIME ARRANGEMENTS 

In all behaviours at Lunchtime, students should carefully consider how they 

might negatively impact on others and act to avoid causing any upset. 

Students who have a packed-lunch should enter the Canteen through the 

rear entrance, via Isaac Hall patio area. 

Students who are wishing to purchase food from the Canteen should quietly 

line-up without pushing or queue-jumping in their assigned area. 

Year 11 students and students from the House with ‘Best Attendance’, may 

enter the Isaac Hall Foyer without queueing outside and be directly 

supervised into the Canteen.  

All students should respect the retractable belt barriers and not move 

outside of them or cross them unless given explicit permission, respecting 

the one-way system operating in the Canteen. 

All students must leave the Canteen via the rear exit doors leading directly 

out onto the patio area. 

No hot food is allowed outside of the Canteen or patio area. No food or 

drink is allowed in buildings. All packaging should be deposited in the 

appropriate recycling or waste bins. 

Please do not be a “litterbug”. Students must try to encourage each other to 

act responsibly in their disposing of unwanted food and packaging. 

Thank you for respecting others. 


